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January 7, 2005 

 
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-023003 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 Enclosed are an original and twelve copies of Verizon Northwest Inc.’s supplemental 
response to Bench Request No. 30.  These are instructions on how to re-run a filing in VzCost, 
and they elaborate on previously provided instructions in the VzCost User Manual and in the 
response to Bench Request No. 22.   
 
 During the conference call on January 5, 2005, adding a control sheet in VzCost was also 
discussed.  The VzCost User Manual has instructions for doing this in section 9 - “Coster,” 
subsection 9.1 - “Filings.”  
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
       Catherine Kane Ronis 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:   Service List 


